MINUTES
EXETER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS PUBLIC HEARING
NOVEMBER 26, 2018

Public Hearing
A Public Hearing of the Exeter Township Board of Supervisors was called to order on Monday,
November 26, 2018, at 7:34 P.M. in the Township Building by Lisa A. VanderLaan, Chairperson.

Supervisors Present: Lisa A. VanderLaan, Chairperson
John Cusatis, Vice Chair
David Speece
Vinny Biancone
Robin Dutcher
Absent:
Others in Attendance: John Granger, Township Manager

Sam Cortes, Fox Rothschild, Solicitor

Joe P. Rogosky, P.E., Great Valley Consultants, Township Engineer
Clarence Hamm, Highway Superintendent

Steven Schaeffer, Lieutenant

Proposed Amendments to Zoning Ordinance — Forestry Controls/Timber Harvesting Controls

Mr. Cortes stated that the meeting was advertised in accordance with the Second Class Township Code.
Ms. VanderLaan asked if there were any public comments.
There were no public comments.

MOTION of Mr. Biancone, seconded by Mr. Cusatis, the Board unanimously closed the Public Hearing
at 7:35 p.m.

Regztfully Sylbmitted,

John A. Granger
Township Secretary



